Enclosures,

26th April, 1918,

Dear Sir Thomas,

With reference to the conversation I
had the pleasure of having with you this morning,
I beg to enclose a letter which I have addressed to
you, as desired, and which I hope will meet your
views, regarding the complaint passed on by Sir
Robert Balfour about the S8urvey and Classification
of Vessels built on the Pacific Coast,

I return herewith the letters which you
kindly left with me,

Yours sincerely,

Sir Thomas J. Storey, K.B.E.,
24, Cambalt Road,
8. W, 15,
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